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Good Day,
 
It is not too late to register for the
upcoming twilight meeting on July 18th
at Cold Spring Orchard from 5:00 - 8:00

PM. 
The evening talk will be focused on sprayer calibration presented by George Hamilton
from UNH Extension.  We will also tour the UMass Cold Climate Grape Trial and discuss
Spotted Wing Drosophila management in Grapes.
Pesticide Recertification Credit has been requested for attendance at this meeting.

Come and share an evening of camaraderie and education with your fellow winery and
vineyard professionals. A light dinner will be served.

Visit the link below to register:
 
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=vu9nrziab&
oeidk=a07e7ozgxri654ef10c
Hope to see you there!
 
Kim

Sonia Schloemann <sgs@umext.umass.edu>
UMass Extension Fruit Specialist
Plant, Soil, Insect Sciences
UMass Center for Agriculture
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